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Welcome Back!

Your teachers are delighted to see you back and we hope you are ready to get 

stuck in to a fantastic year.

A special welcome goes to our new S1s.  Welcome to the Grange family!



Liam

Congratulations to former pupil, 

Liam Morrison, who has just signed a 

contract with Bayern Munich.

We wish him all the best in his career. 



Interval and Lunchtime

Please remember that at interval and lunchtime, all S4-6 pupils who wish to 
remain indoors are allocated to the assembly hall.  Please do not sit in The 
Street area– there is not enough space for the whole school to use The Street at 
the same time.

All S1-3 pupils are allocated to the The Street area.  

For the health, safety, and comfort of  all, senior pupils are expected to 
cooperate with this request. 



S5/6 Options Changes

Following exam results, if  you wish to request changes to your subjects or 
levels, please see your Guidance teacher at the following times:

Bruce: period 4

Douglas:  period 2

Hamilton:  period 7

Graham:  period 6



Have a great first week back, Grange!

Work hard.

Be kind. 


